
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
        11th October 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
Wellbeing Toolkit, Thursday 14th November from 1.45-2.45pm 
 
On Thursday 14th November from 1.45-2.45pm, staff from Sevenoaks School are sharing their TA Toolkits for 
class wellbeing and mindfulness with our teaching support staff and I am pleased to offer the opportunity for 
any interested parents and carers to join this training too.  If you are interested in wellbeing and mindfulness for 
your child, please advise the school office that you would like to join the training session. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Head  
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